Mareh 22nd. 1939

Rev. P.ﬂ‘heilii‘ OuleIe,

Dear #ather O'Reilly,

I very much regret that an extraordinary meeting of the
Councll, tomorrow night, Thurdday 25rd. will orevent me from attending
the Concert in St. Patrick's Hall., 1 should have liked to go,
but unfortunately, the Council meeting puts it out of the
ouestion, I am afraid I shant be able to attend the Stepney
meeting tonight either.

Hope to see you sSoon.

Yours sincerely,
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